CDO: Explanation on shares put under trading restriction
On June 4, 2024, Consultancy Design and Urban Development Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 08/2024/CDO/CV explaining the delay in disclosing information of the audited Financial Statements 2023 of the Company as follows: 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]In 2023, the Company contacted and worked with audit companies on the list approved by the State Securities Commission to negotiate and sign audit contracts for the Financial Statements 2023. However, for many objective and subjective reasons, these audit companies all raised problems that made it impossible to sign contracts and audit the Financial Statements 2023 of the Company.
With the difficulties and problems, the Company would like to propose solutions as follows:
· [bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Based on the decision of the General Meeting of Shareholders, the Company has been and will continue to search, contact, and work with audit companies approved by the State Securities Commission to audit and review the Financial Statements of the Company and issue them as soon as possible, ensuring compliance with current regulations.
